
Printed on: 09/07/2018 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/07/2018  16:25:362018/2681/T OBJ Simon Morris This is a beautiful, mature trees which is important to the look of the area - including from Elsworthy Terrace.  

Furthermore, it is an important lung in our dangerously polluted city.

The tree is right on the property's boundary and has clearly been neglected.  I simply do not understand why 

the applicant did not request reasonable pruning rather than an act of environmental vandalism in a polluted 

conservation area.

Correctly looked after, trees will outlive us all and while children's lungs are being stunted and our air regularly 

breaches standards, tree felling should only be allowed as a last resort. 

In this case, documents seem to suggest the problem is neglect of the tree which can easily be corrected.  I 

strongly urge officers to reject this unnecessary & incompetent application.
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